SECURITY

5 February 2024
Sanctuary Cove Y

Security Weekly Update

Dear Residents,

Over the past week Security attended seven medicals and four notable incidents, the most
significant being damage to the wooden bollards on Sanctuary Cove Boulevard by an outbound
vehicle.

Golf Buggies

Golf buggies are a great way to get around Sanctuary Cove but there are rules and regulations
that govern their use.

Buggies are registered vehicles and can only be driven by a licenced driver. They can be driven
on shared roads within Sanctuary Cove but cannot be driven on public roads.

There is a buggy access path that runs between Sanctuary Cove and Hope Island Resort and a
special buggy permit is required to allow you to drive your buggy across Santa Barbara Road.
Contact the Security office during business hours for more information on how to obtain a
permit.

Every year security attends buggy accidents involving minors, the most serious being a buggy
rollover where a minor broke their leg. This is a timely reminder for parents to ensure their
buggies are not being used by minors for joy riding.

Regards,
Mike Telea

Sanctuary Cove Security
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